
Small, Solo and General Practice Section Report 2017-2018 
 
The General Practitioners’ Section has been renamed Small, Solo and General Practice 
Section to more accurately reflect our section’s area.  It is also to coincide with the 
National Section’s name. 
 
Our Section does indeed support those in small and solo firms.  We understand the 
majority of lawyer’s in Canada practice in this type of firm. 
 
An example of service to our members involves accessing free research.  Our Section 
held a further information session on April 6, 2018 in Brandon, Manitoba.  At that time, 
we will also attempted to extend the membership in our Section to include more rural 
practices. 
 
Contact us for more information on this and other advantages to belonging to this 
invaluable Section. 
 
Submitted by, 
Sidney Laviolette, Chair, MBA Small, Solo and General Practice Section 
 


